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January Newsletter 2019 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

Happy New Year! 2018 sure has gone by fast. The memories 

that the past year has brought will always be cherished, not 

only for the families, but for the staff as well. Kicking off this 

new year, we’re striving to make 2019 our best year yet!  

We would also specifically like to thank our staff members for 

coming to work in the harsh weather conditions. We 

appreciate their willingness and dedication to bring the 

necessary care and attention to every child at Beginning 

Visions.  

Here are some of our favorite memories from the past month: 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 

Birthdays 

January 6 

Ms. Tiera’s Birthday 

January 23 

Mrs. Starr’s Birthday 

January 30 

Ms. Diamond’s Birthday 

 

Announcements: 

Please sign your child in/out 

every day! 

Parents, we just want to 

remind you to sign in/out 

your child every day. This is a 

state regulation and we 

would greatly appreciate it if 

you would continue to do so 

each day.  

 

Figure 3: Mrs. Angie’s, Ms. 

Justice’s, and Miss 

Bethany’s class serving us a 

Christmas Dinner! 
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Figure 3: Mrs. Shirley and Mrs. Robin’s 

class playing with snow     

 

Figure 4: Who doesn’t enjoy a snow 

day! 

 

Figure 6: Ms. Michelle’s toddler’s art.  

 

Figure 7: The schoolager’s hallway art 

 

Figure 2: Mrs. Shannon’s toddler’s art.  

 

Figure 5: More snow day fun! 

 


